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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

It has been a very, very busy week here at Westbrook Park! We began the week 
by taking our fifth-grade students to the Philadelphia Museum of Art for a tour. 
We had a wonderful tour guide who showed us pieces of art from Spain, the 
Netherlands, France and India. The students even sketched their own versions of 
the art pieces. On Wednesday we went swimming at the Upper Darby High 
School pool. As always, our students did a wonderful job. On Thursday, we had 
our third behavioral award ceremony where we recognized students who 
demonstrated excellent behavior throughout the building. We had two winners 
nominated and awarded. Finally, we ended the week with our bi-weekly trip to 
the Westbrook Market. The students were able to make a small purchase of 
something they personally wanted. It was a great way to end a busy week. Next 
week we have early dismissals each day in order to observe parent conferences. I 
look forward to reviewing your students’ progress prior to the holiday break! 
 
Sincerely, Jason Gonzalez 
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